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Notice to call for cooperation for smooth execution of the Special Fixed-Sum 

Cash Benefit Program (provisional title) 

 

 

 

We have received a request from the Ministry of Internal Affairs and 

Communications for cooperation with the execution of the Special Fixed-Sum 

Cash Benefit Program (provisional title) for the purpose of offering support for 

household budgets promptly and accurately under a simple mechanism while 

paying attention to prevent the spread of infection. 

Please properly inform the members of your association so that they will make 

positive efforts for the smooth execution of the Program in collaboration with the 

Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communications and relevant municipalities. 

 

The FSA is now carrying out awareness-raising activities on its website to 

prevent damage caused by fraud or other crime disguising the payment of the 

Special Fixed-Sum Cash Benefit (provisional title). 

Please understand this objective and conduct PR activities using publications 

or other existing media, and fully disseminate related information among the 

members. 

 

 


